NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Mike Nozzolio Is Recognized For His Ongoing Support For

Mertensia Park

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  June 2,2009

Farmington - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently took part in the officia ribbon cutting ceremony at the new
Mertensia Park Lodge. A plague dedicated in Senator Nozzolio’s honor hangs in the entry way to the
lodge, thanking him for his success in securing State funding for both the park and the lodge.

Pictured left to right are: Mike Casale, Farmington Town Board; Senator Nozzolio; and Larry Potter,
Farmington Deputy Supervisor.



